
Friday, February 15
NO SCHOOL - Professional Development Day
FBLA @ Districts, Westminster College - Fulton
VG/VB Basketball @ Macks Creek, 5:30PM

Saturday, February 16
Archery @ St. Martin’s 
Speech @ Warrensburg

Monday, February 18
President’s Day - NO SCHOOL
VG Basketball Districts, 7:30 vs. Cairo @ Sturgeon

Tuesday, February 19 
VB Basketball Districts, 7:30 vs. Cairo @ Sturgeon

Wednesday, February 20 
Choir @ Trinity Chapel, 8AM
Chapel, 10:30AM - Pastor Scheperle

Thursday, February 21
Prospective Family Open House, 7-8PM

Saturday, February 23
Archey, Show-Me State Games

Monday, February 25
*Key Club Blood Drive, 1-7PM
*Spring Sports Practices Begin 
*Spring Sports Meeting, 7PM

Calendar
of  Events

CALVARY INSIDER – What happened at Calvary last week?...     
•  We hosted our second February Open House for prospective families; •  Se-
nior Amanda Thieme was surprised by the admissions staff  from Concordia 
Chicago with news she has earned the President’s Honor Scholarship – a 4 year 
full-tuition scholarship!; •  Junior Sydney Duenckel presented a generous dona-
tion to The Community Breast Care Project from the proceeds of  the Pink Out 
softball game this fall; •  Many students competed in the Cole Camp Speech 
Invitational and we celebrated medal winners: Becca Schatte, Laura Spradin, 
Paige Anderson, Liz Whitworth, and Amanda Thieme; •  Our basketball teams 
and cheerleaders were busy hosting Eugene, Belle, and Fulton and travelling to 
Missouri School for the Deaf  and Macks Creek to close out the regular season 
and looking forward to District play in Sturgeon next week; •  The Calvary 
Archery Team competed at the Immanuel tournament last Saturday; •  We 
were  blessed to be a part of  Trinity Lutheran’s Open House to celebrate Lu-
theran education in the Jefferson City area with past, current and future lions;  
•  Choir members hosted chapel at Immanual Lutheran School;  •  Drama stu-
dents are putting the finishing touches on the winter drama production for all 
to see February 28 and March 1

*CALVARY OPEN HOUSE NEXT THURSDAY - If  you know a family 
that is considering options for high school next year, please invite them to hear 
first-hand from current students and parents about their experiences here at 
Calvary.  Join us Thursday, February 21 from 7:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

*SPRING SPORTS ARE ONE WEEK AWAY - We are excited to offer 
the following spring sports:  boys & girls track, baseball, golf, and girls soccer.  
Spring sports practices begin Monday, February 25 followed by an athlete/par-
ent meeting at 7:00 p.m. that evening.  If  your student is participating in any 
of  these sports, please plan to attend the evening meeting and be sure you have 
a CURRENT sports physical on file BEFORE practices start on Monday!  

*GIVE BLOOD - SAVE LIVES - Mark your calendar for Key Club’s next 
blood drive... Monday, February 25, 2019 from 1:00 - 7:00 p.m. in the Calvary 
Cafe.  All presenting donors will receive a t-shirt.  Contact Denise Crider at 573-
690-6788 to make an appointment today! 

LOOKING FOR A... ROW BOAT? - Our drama department is in need of  a 
wooden row boat with a pointed bow.  This boat does not need to float and will 
be used solely as a backdrop.  If  you have this item that we can borrow, please 
contact Mr. Schatte at schattew@calvarylhs.org.     

PROM 2019 GREEK PARADISE  - Calvary Lutheran Greek Paradise Prom 
will be held Friday, March 22, 7:00 - 11:00 p.m. at Reinhardt Circle  located at 
5007 Buffalo Road.  The cost is $30 per person or $35 per person if  you wish 
to order a photo CD and includes dinner and dance.  Doors open at 6:00 p.m. 
for photo opportunities with our photographer, Julie Smith.  Prom is open to 
seniors, juniors, and sophomores and those freshman who are invited by upper-
classmen of  the opposite gender.  Please RSVP with payment and completed 
form to Ms. Crider by March 13 at 3:23 p.m.  

The next Board of Director’s Meeting 
is Monday, February 18th at 5:15 p.m.
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EVERYONE JOIN US FOR PROJECT PROM! – After the dance, please join us for “Project Prom” at Calvary 
from 11 p.m. to 3:00 a.m. All Calvary students and prom guests are invited to attend.  For those attending prom, Proj-
ect Prom is included.  If  a student wishes to attend Project Prom only, the cost is $5.   Please RSVP with the appropri-
ate payment and completed form to Ms. Crider by March 13 at 3:23 p.m.  If  students are attending Project Prom after 
prom, they are expected to go straight from prom to Project Prom.  Students may change from their formal attire to 
their Project Prom attire at school. 

REGISTER FOR 2019-2020 - Thank you to families that have already registered for next school year.  For those that 
have not, we welcome you to fill out your “Calvary 2019-2020 Re-enrollment Form” with the $100 registration before 
March 1 (on March 1, registration increases to $200) to help us prepare for next year’s excellence!  Thank you for being 
a part of  our Calvary family.

SHADOW A LION FOR THE DAY! – Who would benefit from knowing more about Calvary Lutheran High School?  
Please encourage any 8th grade or current high school student you know to schedule a “Shadow Day” to see what it is 
like to “be a lion.”  Contact Renee Duenckel at 573-638-0228 or duenckelr@calvarylhs.org to learn more!   

FINANCIAL PLANNING FOR CHRISTIAN EDUCATION – Missouri allows private K-12 tuition to be paid from 
a 529 fund.  This is a great opportunity for families (or friends of  a family) to contribute specifically to a student’s edu-
cation through state-tax deductible contributions.  Qualified withdrawals for tuition expenses can happen now or well 
into the future.  Call John Christman (638-0228) or your financial advisor today to learn more.

COME ONE, COME ALL TO SPRING FLING – With the anticipation of  warmer weather, we are excited to begin 
plans for our annual Spring Fling dinner and auction.  We would love to have ALL Calvary families to attend this fun 
event.  Please plan to join us on Saturday, April 27, 2019 at the St. Martin’s Knights of  Columbus Hall.  Table reserva-
tions and ticket information will be coming soon.  Also, we are always looking for new and creative ideas for auction 
items and sponosors.  If  you have new & fun ideas, please contact Renee Duenckel.

READY TO CLEAN OUT YOUR CLOSETS? – With the hint of  warmer weather, are you ready to do some spring 
cleaning? Remember to take your gently used items to Calvary’s Gift!  Donations are accepted Wednesday through Sat-
urday from 8:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. at 722 Jefferson Street.  All profits benefit Calvary students’ Christian education.  To 
volunteer, please call John Meisel at 573-821-8875 for more information.  Thank you for supporting this great ministry. 

THRIVENT ACTION TEAM GRANTS – If  you are a Thrivent member and would be willing to submit an applica-
tion for a $250 grant to be used on projects at Calvary, please contact John Christman, 638-0228, administrator@cal-
varylhs.org  Every Thrivent member age 16+ is eligible to submit 2 applications each year. Thank you for considering 
Calvary for your action team grants. 

LOOKING AHEAD... IMPORTANT 2019 DATES - As many of  you plan for summer vacations and activities, we 
would like to help you prepare with upcoming summer Calvary events.  Please add these important dates to your 2019 
summer schedule:
	 July 17-19, 2019	 Retreat
	 August 12, 2019	 First day of  fall sports practices
	 August 21, 2019	 First day of  school  


